Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

FISH AND WILDLIFE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
Freshwater Fish and Wildlife
The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: March 25, 2019, 9:00 a.m.

PLACE: Ernie Lee Magaha Government Complex, 1st Floor Board of County Commission Chambers, 221 Palafox Place, Pensacola, FL 32502

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission (FWC) announces that the PUBLIC HEARING for the FWC Lead Managed Portions of Lake Stone Fish Management Area located in Escambia County, Florida HAS BEEN CANCELED.

THIS MEETING WILL BE RESCHEDULED AND POSTED AT A LATER DATE

For questions please contact the Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission, Land Conservation and Planning Department, 620 South Meridian Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1600. Telephone: (850)487-9102 or by email at Dylan.Imlah@myfwc.com.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: NA
For more information, you may contact: Telephone: (850)487-9102 or by email at Dylan.Imlah@myfwc.com.
